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|W. J. Shelley ;

-Kerr-McGee Corporation
!

Kerr-McGee Center - 1

Oklahoma City. OK 73175
|

'DearMr. Shelley [
.

.This is a preliminary response to your letter of September 22,
"
|

1960, regarding the consideration of alternative sites and methods
of tailings disposal in your renewal application.

This issue is currently under review by the E!D legal staff, and
I will inform you of our position as soon as it is formulated.

Sincerely. .
.,
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William H. Fleming
Environmental Engineer i
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